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Fon Brown

From: Ricky Orr <rworr@weber.edu>
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 2:14 PM
To: Laura MacLeod
Cc: Fon Brown
Subject: EE power class

Hi Laura - Based on Fon's emails the EE program does not intend to actually use our power lab equipment, just 
the lab space itself as a place to do a couple of their labs.   As such I have no issues with equipment costs, lab 
fees, sharing equipment, etc..  I also have no objections to a more theoretical EE power class.   
 
With our lab running in the evening in fall, running their lab In spring should make the scheduling 
easier.  However, I really don't know where the power lab will be located when building four is demolished 
because there were no plans made to relocate any of the building 4 labs anywhere, even on a temporary 
basis.  We are working on locations, but with so much in the air I cannot promise conflict free scheduling of the 
space.  That said, I do think we will be able to work out the details to everyone's satisfaction.  
--  
Rick W. Orr 
Chair, Engineering Technology Department 
College of Applied Science and Technology, Weber State University 
1802 University Circle, Ogden, UT 84408-1802 
801-626-7514 
rworr@weber.edu 
  


